
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Sixth Form SEND Provision  
 
I am writing to provide a short update on developments in our SEND provision in the Sixth 
Form.  
 
We run a group for students with Autism on a Tuesday lunchtime in Room 309. This is open 
to students with and without a diagnosis and is a chance to meet others and share 
experiences. 
 
In 2023 we will be offering students the chance to take part in an ADHD Masterclass, to 
explore their neurotype further within a supportive environment. This will be open to students 
with and without a diagnosis. 
 
We have recently developed a Safe Space in room 309 which is available to a small number 
of students with high level SEND needs and is being developed to provide a low sensory 
demand space. 
 
 

 

 

 
Safe Space SEND Office 

 
Our SENCO Mrs Whittaker is available on a Wednesday morning to meet with Sixth Form 
students and parents/cares. Mrs Whittaker can also offer appointments for an online call or 
phone call after school via this booking link: https://calendly.com/sencoclinic/30min 
 
In 2022, we created a new Sixth Form Inclusion Teacher post to increase our capacity to 
support Sixth Form students who have SEND. Our Sixth Form Inclusion Teacher works with 
us on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday and is based in Room 305. The teacher offers a 
lunchtime drop-in in Room 305 on a Wednesday for any students who have queries relating 
to their individual needs.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Del Planter 
Headteacher 

https://calendly.com/sencoclinic/30min

